TYLER, TEXAS
PHONE 4-72738

September 17, 1954

Mr. Maurice We. Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nittler:

It is a pleasure to verify your reception of KTBB
on September 12th, 1954 in the hour of 12:25 A.M. to 12:40 A.M.

It just so happened that due to a long schedule that
day we ran past our normal sign off time and our chief competition
for 600 kilocycles, WRAC had signed off.

Any time you might be in the "Rose Capital of Americal,
we will appreciate your stopping by and paying us a visit.

Sincerely,
BLACKSTONE BROADCASTING CO.
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R. A. Wileman
Chief Efigineer
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